
ANNOUNCING THE 2010 AFGLC FORUM 
 

 
The National Center of the American Foundation for Greek Language and Culture, in 
concert with its three centers (Tampa, Tri State, and Stony Brook) and the International 
Foundation for Greek Language and Culture (IFGLC- Athens) are pleased to announce 
that the Foundation will be again hosting a Forum in 2010, to be held on February 18-
20.  For this upcoming Forum, events will be distributed in two locations:  Tarpon 
Springs and Tampa, Florida.  This Forum will build of successes of prior years’ 
presentations and formats, with the organizing committee anticipating that it will be the 
most comprehensive and academically rigorous event held by the AFGCL to date.  
Those interested in presenting at the Forum should contact Dr. Balis, AFGLC President, 
directly at +1 813 205 4501. 
 
 


